
 

CEDARVILLE Engineering Group has acquired Berner Construction 

August 14, 2020 

 
CEDARVILLE Engineering Group, LLC (CEG) is excited to announce the acquisition of Berner 
Construction, Inc. (Berner) on July 1, 2020. CEG has long provided Construction Management and 
Inspections services for federal, state and local infrastructure projects. Berner has been providing a 
full range of construction and environmental-related services to both private and public sector clients 
for over 15 years. The experienced Berner team has performed environmental services at marine 
facilities and airports; installed utility and security systems at U.S. ports and border crossings; and 
moved millions of cubic yards of earth in the reclamation of abandoned strip mines and construction 
of active and passive water treatment systems. 
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